
Safe Fall Driving Tips 

 

Fall has arrived with its display of fallen leaves and beautiful sunsets. Despite of all of that, the fall 

season also means that you need to be very careful when driving, as fall presents some different 

circumstances for operating a vehicle. Here are the driving safety suggestions that one need to think 

about before getting behind the wheel this fall. By following these safety suggestions for driving this fall 

season, you can make sure that you will not need a car wreck lawyer to help you. A car wreck is nearly 

always avoidable; however, if you end up in that situation, a vehicle accident lawyer is being a reliable 

source to turn to. 

Beware of the fallen leaves on the road - You should be considerably careful when you are driving 

through a place blanketed with leaves. The fallen leaves on the road can cover up risks including black 

ice and potholes, so you should be alert when driving over them. Also, you need to avoid driving by a 

pile of leaves on the ground. This is extremely important, since children often love to play in and around 

these piles of leaves. You should not leave your vehicle by a pile of leaves, as the leaves can catch fire 

from your car exhaust or your catalytic converter.  

Fall brings a big change in the weather conditions- Don't forget that clouds, rain, and fog can decrease 

your visibility. In these conditions, you should ensure that your headlights are on low, and you are 

maintaining a good traveling space between your vehicle and the vehicle in front of you.  

Be aware of light levels outdoors - During fall, the mornings tend to be darker longer, and the evening 

hours get darker quicker. Also, it is safe to keep a pair of sunglasses in the vehicle, as the vibrant sunsets 

can reflect a reflection   that can make it hard to see momentarily if it hits your eyes.  

Repair particular car service issues- Your car might need replacement of things that are needed to be 

properly functioning during the fall.  Make sure that your windshield wipers and headlights are 

functional. Replace them, or get them fixed if they show any signs of not working. 

Be aware for school zones- When driving near a school; be sure that you are aware of how fast you're 

going. The vehicle speed shouldn’t go over 25 mph when you are crossing a school zone during the 

morning, during school recess, and during the time when students get out of school. Schools back in 

progress will also mean added traffic in the school vicinity, including buses, parents of children and teen 

drivers. You must also be super alert when going past school buses because kids will be getting on and 

off the bus.   

 


